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McFarlane Offers FAA-PMA Replacements for Stewart Warner Oil 

Coolers 

               

 

Baldwin City, Kansas, June 7, 2012 – McFarlane is now offering the HE (High Efficiency) Series oil coolers 
from Aero-Classics. The HE Series oil coolers are FAA-PMA direct replacement for the Stewart Warner oil 
coolers.  The new oil coolers are an addition to Aero-Classic’s line of high quality FAA-PMA approved 
products, and will match or out-perform the Stewart Warner original. 

 Until now, approved replacements for the Stewart Warner oil coolers have only been available through the 
aircraft manufacturers, although the unapproved versions are available from many aviation sources. “The 
ability to offer our customers an approved alternative at pricing well below the OEM’s makes this an 
exciting new product line for McFarlane”, said Dan McFarlane.  “We will stock most of the part numbers 
available, allowing for same day shipping to our customers.”   

McFarlane Aviation Products has provided general aviation with high quality replacement parts at affordable 
prices for over 20 years.  For more information, visit www.mcfarlaneaviation.com or call 800-544-8594 or 
785-594-2741. 
McFarlane and the McFarlane logo are registered trademarks of McFarlane Aviation, Inc. 

 

 


